
3rd December 2021

Dear Parents / Carers

As you may already be aware, next year there will be an additional Bank Holiday on Friday 3
June 2022 to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. As this date falls within the Summer
Half Term holiday already set, schools will need to reduce the teaching year by one day
elsewhere in the school year.

To accommodate the extra Bank Holiday, the governors at DSTC have agreed the last day of
the school year 2021/22 will now be a day earlier, with the Summer Term 2022 ending on
Wednesday 20th July 2022 instead of Thursday 21st July 2022.

Our term dates on the website have been updated accordingly.

Kind regards

Mrs Anne Davis
Principal


